PlanningAlias

From: Joe Wilson

Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 4:56 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: 3040 Kilpatrick Ave

Dear Mayor and Council,

My name is Joeseph Gordon. | own a unit in Newport Building 1 at 3070 Kilpatrick. I live and work in Courtenay.
| am writing to you today regarding the development project on Kilpatrick Avenue. | am in full support of this
development.

There are already other apartments in the area, so it fits with the neighbourhood.

We need a wider variety of housing in the Courtenay area, and the proposed project will help fill the gap.

| hope that you support this development to go ahead Sincerely, Joe Gordon



